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1. Committee Members Present:  Lori Mediate, Michelle McCabe, Sara Levy, David Abraham, Joann Fitzpatrick, Susan Bellissimo, Doreen Munsell, Tara Cook-Littman, and Anna Cutaia-Leonard.
2. The meeting was called to order at 10:05 a.m.

3. David Abraham shared about his work with the Physical Education Department regarding the implementation of the Wellness Policy’s section on recess and punishment.  Anna also shared the same information with elementary principals.  
4. No update was given on school gardens.
5. Lori shared that the Health Department was busy working on:  providing kids for grades 2 and 4 from the Diary Council on the Food Pyramid and My Plate; providing My Pyramid felts for grade 3; participating in the Veggie Pledge; working with middle and high school teachers on nutrition education; incorporating health in the revise elementary progress reports; and purchasing more 2nd Step to Violence Prevention kits.  
6. Sara Levy shared about the town’s participation in the Walking and Bike Coalition.  David Abraham is the school district’s representative on this committee.  

7. The Food Services Department provided an update:  surveys will be distributed to parents, teachers and students via the K-12 alert system the first week of May (the survey was developed in partnership with Fuel for Learning); and our district will be participating in the Healthier School Challenge at the elementary level.  

8. Michelle McCabe shared that Fuel for Learning held a successful Food Expo in March.  

9.  The next meeting will be held on Friday, May 25, 2012 at 10:00 a.m. 
10.  The meeting adjourned at 11:00 a.m. 

